

Shared Services
Directorate
2 Marsham Street
London SW1P 4DF

020 7035 4848 (switchboard) E-mail:

FOIRequests@homeoffice.gsi.

www.homeoffice.gov.uk

17 January 2013

xDeacon request-135547-4f1ea39f@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Deacon

Ref: 24872

Thank you for your **email** of **15/01/13** in which you ask for an internal review of our response to your Freedom of Information request of **01/11/12**.

We will aim to send you a full response by **12/02/13** which is twenty working days from the date when we received your internal review request.

The internal review will be carried out by Ms.Millar. If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact FOI Requests using the above e-mail address.

Yours sincerely

FOI Requests Home Office 2, Marsham Street London SW1P 4DF

